
ARTEE Delegation met Hon'ble MIB in Bangaluru 

           A delegation of ARTEE members of Bangalore units led by AGS-AIR 

(SZ) Sri M.G. Harikrishnan and State secretary Karnataka, Sri S. Srinivasulu 

met Hon' Minister for I&B, Sri M. Venkaiah Naidu this evening at Bangalore 

and submitted a memorandum highlighting our issues, especially recoveries.  

     They requested him to grant ARTEE Central representatives a meeting at 

Delhi to discuss these issues. In spite of heavy rush at the venue, the Hon'ble 

Minister graciously received our members, went through the Memorandum 

and promised to take up the matter. We thank Sh. Harikrishnan, Sh. 

Srinivasulu and members who enthusiastically attended the meeting and 

reaffirm ARTEE's commitment for employee welfare. 
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